
No. S317, Friday 29 November, 1996 

ACT GOVERNMXNT 

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMENT GROUP 
BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN N0.37 FOR A 
ROUNDABOUT AT THE INTERSECTION OF CURRONG AND EUREE STREETS 

mID 

ACT City Services, of the Department of Urban Services, is proposing an Implementation 
Plan for the construction of a roundabout at the intersection of Currong and Euree Streets in 
Reid. 

The need for the roundabout emerged from an assessment of traffic conditions on 
Currong Street during 1995. In addition, the proposal incIudes street lighting sympathetic 
to the heritage requirements of the area. 

Copies of the Irnplementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, John Overall 
Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, during normal business hours. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the Implementation Plan, 
by 23 December 1996, to: 

Planning and Land Management Group 
Department of Urban Services 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
Attention: Mr P Harris. 
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